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Enrollment – Mrs. Schroeder and Mrs. Walther are monitoring enrollment closely.  This was the 
projection on August 11, 2014: 
 All Aboard  60 (includes 3 Rice Lake Headstart students) 
 Kindergarten   82 (includes 4 students we believe are moving but have not received  
     request for records) 
 First Grade  82 (have not heard from approved OE student) 
 Second Grade  85 
 Third Grade  58 (includes approved OE student) 
 Fourth Grade  77 (includes approved OE student) 

 
Chromebooks/Keyboarding – Two sets of Chromebooks have been purchased for the elementary 
school.  They will primarily be used by 3rd and 4th grade.  Mrs. Hopkins will be teaching keyboarding to 
3rd and 4th graders.  Students will receive 8 weeks of keyboarding instruction. 
 
New Teacher Orientation – New teachers will begin working on Tuesday, August 26.  They will meet 
with Mr. Leschisin and district office staff, Mrs. Schroeder, Miss Nelsen and Ms. Brooks throughout the 
day. 
 
Opening In-Service – All teachers will attend in-service on August 27th & 28th. 
 
Welcome to School Day – Letters were sent to all families regarding their conference time for 
September 2nd.  Conferences begin at 9:00 a.m. and conclude at 7:00 p.m.  Greg Dahl will be taking 
student pictures.  Families also have an opportunity to pay for hot lunch, milk breaks, folders, 
headphones and assignment books.  Office staff are available to discuss health/medical issues with 
families.  
 
September 3 – This is our first day of school for grades K-4.  
 
All Aboard Preschool – Orientation sessions for families continue on September 3rd and 4th.  
 
September 8 – This is the first day of school for All Aboard students 
 
PBIS Update 

 August 5 – Mrs. Knickerbocker met with building principals to complete the PBIS school and 
building readiness checklists. 

 September 11 – Principals and Internal Coaches will attend a PBIS training.  
 September 18 & 19 – All building level PBIS teams will attend training sessions.  

 
September Field Trips 

 September 19 – Kindergarteners will travel to the Pumpkin Patch. 
 September 22 – Fourth graders will travel to the Chippewa Valley Museum.  


